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Message from Mr Tull – 4th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The annual school reports for all children in EY to Y5 are being sent home today 
in large, white envelopes.  The reports for year 6 will follow next Friday once we 
have their SATs results back. 
 
As the final part of our Eco-Schools application, we are holding a ‘can drive’ 
collection for the local food bank. If you are able to send in tins of food, toiletries, 
dried food (noodles, rice, pasta etc.), snacks (crisps, cereal bars), tea bags, 
coffee etc, they would be greatly appreciated. Please do not send in any fresh 
food (fruit, veg, meat, dairy etc). We will be collecting all next week from Monday 
7th and donating the food Friday 11th.  
 
This week in school: 
 
Y5 Trip to the Museum of Technology: Our planned trip to the museum of 
technology was moved to next week due to an extreme weather warning for heat. 
 
Transition day for CCC and NCA: Children from year 6 who have a place at CCC 
or NCA for September attended a transition day at their new schools. 
 
Y6 Athletics Festival at CCC: The festival was postponed due to rain, but we 
hope it will be rescheduled before the end of term on a day we can attend 
 
EYFS Stay and Play:  Our second stay and play session for the new children 
joining our reception classes was held in the forest area this week. 
 
Next week in school: 
 
Meet the New Teacher: Children in EY to year 5 will be meeting their new teacher 
for an hour on Monday 7th July. 
 
Y5 Trip to the Museum of Technology: Our rescheduled trip for children in Y5 to 
visit the Museum of Technology and enjoy a river walk is now rebooked for 
Tuesday 8th July. 
 
EYFS Stay and Play:  Our third and final stay and play session for the new 
children joining our reception classes in September is on Thursday at 1.45pm to 
2.45pm. 
 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving KS2, 
please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 

 
Kind regards 
 

Ben Tull  

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
 

 
• 4th July - End of 

year reports home 
for children in EY to 
year 5. 

 
• 7th July – Meet the 

new teacher 
 

• 8th July – Year 5 
Trip to the Museum 
of Technology 
(Rescheduled) 

 
• 11th July - End of 

year reports home 
for children in Y6. 

 
• 16th July – Y5/6 

Production (Y5 
audience) 

 
• 17th July – Y5/6 

Production (Y6 
audience) 

 
• 21st July – Y6 

Leaver’s Evening 
 

• 23rd July – Last day 
of term. 

 
• 1st & 2nd 

September – Inset 
Days 

 
• 3rd September – 

Children back to 
school. 
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